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Tierney, Christina

From: CLU Fifty and Better <fab@callutheran.edu>
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 12:38 PM
To: Tierney, Christina
Subject: FAB Newsletter December 2021

 

  

FAB Community Newsletter Volume 13 
  

Dear FAB Community, 

  

Privilege: a special opportunity to do something that makes you proud (Merriam-Webster, 

definition 2) 

  

As we approach the end of the year, I reflect on what a privilege it is to serve the FAB 

community.  Each virtual lecture, class,
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FAB Friday Wrap-Up 

Thank you to all who supported FAB during our FAB Friday last week. Your support helps 

us provide timely personal support to you and our faculty! We look forward to a new year 

with you! If you missed it, you can always submit a donation by clicking the button below. 

 

 

Coming Attractions! 

January Lectures 
Registration is open!  

In early January, join us for two lectures with Christine Maasdam as she examines the 

works of artists who fell victim to the Holocaust, and Katherine Zoraster discusses the 

Harvey Houses & the architecture of Mary Colter. These lectures are $10 each. 
  

In addition, we will have a FREE virtual tour of the Japanese American National Museum. 
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Click the button below to register or view the course schedule and descriptions!  

 
 

  

 

Christina grew up in the San Fernando Valley and 

is a double alum of Cal Lutheran, receiving her 

Bachelor's in Business in 2014 and her MBA in 

2016. She moved to Arizona in 2019, and 

currently resides in Mesa, Arizona, with her 

husband and their dog. 

  

Christina has been working with the FAB program 

since May 2020, and has really enjoyed seeing 

the program blossom and grow! 

  

Christina's favorite thing about the Fifty and 

Better program is YOU, the students! Your 

passion for learning, your kindness when 

reaching out, and making her laugh during phone 

calls are just a few reasons why she loves FAB. 
  

You are the reason why she loves FAB, and she is grateful every day for you all. 

  

When she isn't working on FAB tasks, Christina is an avid baker and operates a home-

baking business, making treats for weddings, parties, and more! She is also a Zumba 

instructor and is hoping to start teaching her own class again soon. 
 

FAB Student Profiles: 
  

Check back in 2022 for more profiles on your fellow FAB students!  

Do you know a FAB student we should profile in a future newsletter?  

Email their name to fab@callutheran.edu. 

 

View Details  
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Do you know someone who would be a FABulous FAB instructor? Refer them to us! 

Email us at fab@callutheran.edu or send them this link to submit a proposal! 

��

��

If you have ideas for the program, don't hesitate to share them 

by emailing fab@callutheran.edu. 

��

We are on Facebook!  Click the buttons below and 

follow us for Fifty and Better updates. 
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California Lutheran University  

60 West Olsen Road 

Thousand Oaks, CA 91360 

(805) 493-3290 
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Course Proposal Link   


